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NEWS RELEASEPRIVATE 


EXCESS GAME MEAT TO THE NEEDY

MISSOULA - The Montana Shooting Sports Association(MSSA) encourages all successful hunters with excess game meat this hunting season to donate that meat to their local food bank, local food resource charities, or to families in need.

MSSA President, Gary Marbut, commented, "Hunters are in a unique and special position to be able to help out those less fortunate this hunting season.  Share your harvest with those in need.  Especially, make sure that no excess game meat goes to waste, but gets to a local food bank, local food charity instead or needy neighbors."

Many hunters will have successful hunts this fall, and still have meat in the freezer from last season.  MSSA asks hunters to make sure the excess meat gets into the hands of those in need.  Donated meat should be cut, wrapped, frozen, and marked with the year, the type and cut of meat.

Some non-resident hunters may face a difficult chore getting game meat shipped to their home states.  Such hunters may find the most simple expedient is to donate the meat to a local charity.  There are 80 or more associates of the Montana Food Bank across Montana, so hunters should be easily able to find a willing recipient for excess meat.

Many food banks find nowadays that their chief source of meat for their needy clients is donated game meat.  This assistance by hunters constitutes a major source of assistance to needy Montana families.

Any hunters who do not wish to work through a local food bank may wish to select a needy family "down the block" to receive excess meat.  Regardless of how excess meat may be distributed, Montana hunters are in a unique position to be of great assistance to the needy of Montana this season.
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